
Planning and Zoning Commission 
Regular Meeting 
April 19, 2018 
Minutes 
 
 
Attending:  Joe Bowen, Sarah Moore, Michael Nealeigh 
 

1. Chairman Joe Bowen called the meeting to order a 6:37 p.m. 
2. The Agenda was approved as presented. 
3. The minutes were amended  (6b) and approved as amended. 
4. There was no public input 
5a.  In consultation with Mayor Sweet it was determined that no P&Z action was 
necessary at this time with regard to the initial request from Second Alarm 
Brewery for a Letter to Request Zoning Statement. 
5b.  It was decided to defer Election of Officers until such time as all 
commissioners were present. 
6.  Under unfinished business Chairman Bowen reported that he received an 
email communication from Logan Kuiper saying that he was coordinating with 
the Sandoval Flood Plain Administrator to secure an elevation survey for this 
property on Mooney Boulevard.  No action is required by the Commission at this 
time. 
7.  No Zoning Issues were considered. 
8.  The Comprehensive Plan was discussed in general terms and the 
Commissioners present agreed to review the Plan and come to the next meeting 
with six recommendations for further action.  Emphasis was placed on 
identifying projects from the Plan that could be implemented in the near term 
and that would be recommended to the Village Trustees for approval and 
implementation. 
9.  The meeting was adjourned. 
 
Submitted by Michael Nealeigh 
Stand in for the Secretary 


